
 

          

We are “PAWS”-itively thrilled that you 

will be in Kindergarten at Greenwood!  
 

 

“We hope to see you and your parents at the 

Kindergarten Open House on  

Tuesday, August 27th from 6:30 – 7:30 p.m.  

When you arrive, you will have a chance to see your 

classroom and meet your Kindergarten teacher. 

We can’t wait to meet you.  It’s going to be a great 

year!”  - Mrs. Berrada, Mrs. Brian   

 & Mrs. Koch  
 

To help lighten your load on the first day of 

school please bring all of the items on the 

enclosed supply list to Open House. 
***Parents and caregivers:  Please note, this Open House is your opportunity to have a 

sneak peek of the kindergarten classrooms.  Also, this will help your child have a 

“practice-run“ of what they will do independently when they come to school each 

morning.  On the first day of school, parents and caregivers will be saying ‘goodbyes’ at 

the door (per Greenwood’s security procedure) and not coming into the classroom.    
 

 

 


